
 LAXTON SPORTS AND RECREATION FIELD 
 

Minutes of the meeting on Monday 7
th

 December 2015 
@ 7:30pm at Visitor Centre 

PRESENT 

   Neil         RANDALL   Chairman 

Michael                       MANNING  Secretary/Treasurer. 

   Dave                           FREARSON               WJFC 

Dave   STONE                       Committee Member 

Alan   TUNNARD         ..                .. 

Johnny   GODSON          ..                .. 

 

1. Welcome and Apologies. 

 

Neil welcomed all, particularly Dave Frearson one of the WJFC Team Managers. Apologies were 

received from Kate, Ken, and LAFC Reps. 

 

2. Minutes of the last meeting. 

 

Minutes of the last meeting on 7
th

 September 2015 were agreed as a true record. 

 

3. Matters arising. 

 

A receipt has been received for the cheque sent to the Brain Tumour Charity for the money raised at 

Stuarts Memorial Football Match Regarding the other cheque; Neil has been approached by Stuart’s 

family for the donation to used to purchase a De-fibrillator for the village.. Michael is to speak to Anne-

Marie. 

 

4. Pavilion Update 

 

 Neil reported that a 4-burner gas hob and bottle had appeared in the Pavilion without any warning. Dave     

 F from WJFC said he would check with the other Team Manager as he (Dave) know nothing about it. 

The Committee were concerned that it is being stored in a wooden building, if it is needed on match 

days, it might be better stored in the equipment shed.  

 

5. Field Update   

       

     The field is in excellent condition and the new rota arrangement with Walesby is working well. However  

     there are some signs that vehicles are being drive done to the Pavilion and this causing problems. All    

    teams and field users to be  aware this is not allowed  

 

6. AOB 

 

 Michael reported that the Bonus Ball now has 10 extra balls and so far three of them have been 

allocated. If any of the other unsold balls comes up then there will be a second week roll over 

 Thanks for LAFC for cheque for £125,as final payment of Field Rental for this year. 

 WJFC new payment first half is now due of £200, Dave F to sort. 

 Bank Balance at 13/11/15 stood it £4195.13 

 

 

7. Date of Next meeting. 

 

The next meeting will be on Monday 14
th

 March 2016 at 7:30 in the Visitor Centre. (To be 

confirmed) 



 

Thank you all for your continuing support.   

 

 

Michael Manning. 

Secretary 

Laxton Sport and Recreation Field Management Committee 

 

 


